broker’ in this matter. While I welcome suggestions to mediate the issue,
given the above development it will not be necessary take this forward.

I hope this response provides you with some reassurance about this issue.
[ have asked Dr Harris to meet with you and colleagues, should you wish,
to answer any other concerns or queries you may have.
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CC: Dr Geoffrey Harris — South Central SHA



